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UPPER BLUE SANITATION DISTRICT?

BOARD OF DIRECTORS SUPPORTS NAME CHANGE

The Breckenridge Sanitation District was incorporated in
t 966 to provide senice to residents of the Town of
Breckenridge. Since that time the District's boundaries
and service area have grown to include properties and
subdivisions from Dillon Reservoir to the base of Hoosier

Pass. With these changes has come the Board's desire to

more accurately defme the District's service area in hope
that more of the valley resident~ will participate in deci-

ELECTION RESULTS:
TUREK, CRISPELL AND

CASEY
FILL VANCANCIES

The Board of Directors welcomes incumbent Mr. Mike

Turek and newly elected Mr. Larry Crispell and Mr. Tim
Casey filling 3 vacancies in the May 6th election. The three
will join Mr. Robin Theobald and Mr.]im Stover in various
upcoming projects which include facility expansion and
capital upgrade and replacement projects.

AUTO-DEDUCTION HELPS SAVE
TIME AND MONEY

Are you tired of the hassle of keeping track of your
quarterly sewer payments? What about those late fees?
And did you know that the District has a program that
allows for a direct payment from your checking ac­
count ensuring prompt payment? Its as simple as mling
out an ACH form and supplying a voided check. Please
contact the administration office by calling (970)-453­
2723 between 8am and 5pm Monday thru Friday.

sion making within the District. The Board decided it was
time to further defIne the District's responsibilities in the

Upper Blue River Basin begiuuiug with a name change to
the UPPER BLUE SANITATION DISTRICT. With the

unanimous support of the Board of Directors the request
has been submitted to the District Court for approval. As

of press time we have yet to have a decision, but if granted,
the District will send out notification.
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